
Fire Island AIDS Memorial and StoryCorps: Tell Your Story!  
 
Recordings will take place on the island from September 17-19, at Whyte Hall.   A StoryCorps interview is 
40 minutes of uninterrupted time for meaningful conversation between two people who know each other. 
It’s an opportunity to ask the questions that matter and preserve your stories for future generations. You 
can listen to clips of select StoryCorps interviews here: http://storycorps.org/listen/ 
 
We hope many of you will put yourselves or others forward who might share their stories.  If you are 
interested, or want to suggest someone, please send an email to the Chair of the AIDS Memorial Task 
Force, Jay Pagano at paganojay@gmail.com with your name (and the name of who you want to be 
paired with, if you know) with a very short (1-3 sentence) description of what you would like to talk 
about.  Please include your email and best phone number and submit by September 3rd. 
 
Note that if your story doesn’t get recorded during this September StoryCorps visit to the Pines, there will 
be other opportunities.   
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fstorycorps.org%2Flisten%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJustin.Blake%40edelman.com%7C89afb98c97b54e5910dc08d96767d44e%7Cb824bfb3918e43c2bb1cdcc1ba40a82b%7C0%7C0%7C637654517974983814%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qQP0YLWd7Gcqo4c7zJzCIMPr06JIzhG1Sr9YPAv0oFg%3D&reserved=0
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